
Foundations for Jewish Life 

By Sonali McIntyre 

 

Each Sunday morning at 10:45 am, beginning Sunday, October 27, Rabbi Zehavi will lead a 

class called Foundations for Jewish Life.  The class is intended for a wide range of backgrounds 

- for those looking to revisit childhood Jewish education with adult sophistication, to enrich one’s 

experience of Judaism with new insights, or to gain basic knowledge - everyone is welcome.  

The class is also appropriate for those exploring Judaism for the first time or considering 

conversion.  The class will incorporate Jewish history, Torah, practice, and thought. 

 

Rabbi Zehavi said, “Every important practice involves returning to the basics, each time at a 

deeper level.  In Judaism, as in life, things aren’t always as they seem.  Ideas that appeared 

simple when we were children might be far more complex and interesting from an adult 

perspective.” 

 

Registration for this class is requested and appreciated.  To register or for more information, 

please contact the Temple Office at 315.445.0002 or info@adath.org. 
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